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Waltham Board of Health Meeting Minutes  
 

May 21, 2019 
 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:10 PM.  

 

Dr. Merola was not present. 

 

The minutes of the last meeting (March 26, 2019) were reviewed and approved 

by the Board. 

 

 

 

The following items were discussed: 

 

 

1.  The Board voted unanimously to deny the pool variance request for Bishops      

Forest.  

 

2.  The Board had a discussion on the procedures for licensing Hotel Pools having 

lifeguards/attendants.   

 

 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:50 PM. 

 

 

The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, June 25, 2019 at 5:00 PM. 
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